From: Craig, Thomas R. [mailto:Thomas.Craig@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 11:56 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: U.S. Secret Service DPS #201-19

Good Afternoon  Mr. Berlin,

Per your request, this is a follow-up email to the "U.S. Secret Service Dignitary Protection Seminar (DPS)" training that Commander O'Shea attended in Washington, DC, 8-12 April 2019. Commander O'Shea did attend the training and all expense were directly paid by the United States Secret Service. 

Thank you, 
Thomas Craig #8441
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